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Mr. Ray Aldeguer
Senior Vice President
Legal, Regulatory Affairs and General Counsel
British Columbia Hydro and Power Authority
17th Floor, 333 Dunsmuir Street
Vancouver, B.C.   V6B 5R3

Dear Mr. Aldeguer:

Re:  British Columbia Hydro and Power Authority
___Rate Schedule 1854 – Contract Extensions___

In a letter dated November 28, 2001, B.C. Hydro requested that it be allowed to extend to January 31, 2002
the contracts of three Rate Schedule 1854 customers whose contracts expire on various dates in January.
The extension would be at the customer’s option and on existing terms and conditions.  If any of the three
customers do not agree to the extension of the current term, B.C. Hydro will offer pricing options, if any,
based on the current terms and conditions of Rate Schedule 1854.

The Commission hereby approves the request.

Yours truly,

Original signed by:

Robert J. Pellatt
JWF/mmc


